Sent: ecember :

To: Planning
Subject: barkpark

A
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Reference: 3/2023/0659

We are writing to express our concerns about the planning application (3/2023/0659) from the owners of
the Bark Park on Ridding Lane, Whalley to increase the number of dogs allowed on the land at these

premises.
We object to the proposal on the following grounds:

a) This is agricultural land and it is inappropriate for the development of a business for domestic

animals.

b) As most of the dogs are transported to and from the Park by car, any increase in numbers will lead
to unwelcome growth of vehicular traffic on Ridding Lane and the approach roads, Broad Lane and
the Sands. These roads (none of which have pavements) are currently used by a large number of

pedestrians as a means of access to the centre of the Village.

c) Increasing noise levels {nuisance) for people like us living within earshot of the Park.



